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Split newsletter today…  
Some of us are looking forward to half term – some of us will stay to play! 

 

   

 
 

Next week is half term for some! 

If you are a term time member of the nursery then we will wave bye bye today,  

and see you again during the week beginning 30th October.  Those who play all year round will enjoy a quieter 

space to play, and lots of opportunities for exciting adventures. 

When we get back we will be celebrating Vocations Week with the school. 

This means we will get a visit from the police, and the fire service!  And here is the important bit: 

on the Friday of that week: 3rd November we will all be dressing up (staff too!) 

as what we would like to be when we grow up! 
 

 

Spotlight on… 

‘visitors’   
Joke of the week: 

 
We were really lucky this week, Miss Anupa spent time sharing her 

Diwali celebration plans with us.  She bought in food to taste, 

clothes to wear, objects to look at and kindly answered lots of 

questions to help us understand. 

When we get back from the half term holiday we have visits 

planned from the police and fire brigade… 

Visits like this are really important for us in nursery, real people 

with real experiences help the world come alive for us and we learn 

to appreciate the world and the people around us. 

If you feel you could share a fantastic experience or a wonderful 

career with us, please let us know.  We would love to welcome you 

to nursery, to find out more!  
 

New Session times: 

Morning: 7.45-12.45 Afternoon: 1.00-6.00 

Free entitlement sessions: 

Morning: 8.15-11.15 Afternoon: 12.30-3.30 

 If you have calpol… stay away from 

nursery for 24hrs please 

 If you have antibiotics… stay away 

from nursery for 48hrs please 
Car parking: 

Please use the bottom carpark or the road at all 

times from now on the staff carpark is not to be 

used at any time, Thank you. 

We will get messy in nursery!  Please don’t 

send your child in their best clothes or 

shoes, easy wash and wear things are ideal. 

Little Crackers Nursery · Crackley Hall · St Joseph’s Park · Kenilworth · CV8 2FT 
Telephone: 01926 514444 · Fax: 01926 514455 · e-mail: littlecrackers@crackleyhall.co.uk 

www.crackleyhall.co.uk 
 

Registered Charity Number 1087124                            Company limited by guarantee Number 4177718 


